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Message from the Worshipful Master
Greetings Brothers,

We had our stated meeting in June and masks and all went well. A little about the business we took care of. As Grand Lodge is
not going to raise our per-capita for 2021 we voted not to increase Lakeville's dues. Per the Grand Master's recommendation we
voted to remit the dues for 2020 for those who have not paid. There is much communication per email from Grand Lodge and
our Grand Master. Brothers please take time to view these. Grand Lodge is working hard to keep us informed especially about
Covid-19 and how we are to deal with it concerning lodge. The Past Master and OES plaques in the dining hall are updated. It
took me too long to get this done but it's finally complete. All the local 4th of July parades have been canceled so we obviously
cannot parade in any of them.

It's been a grim spring with all that's been going on and | think everyone is yearning for a little normalcy. The sizzle of a burger on
the grill, children splashing in the pool, the clank of ice in your glass.The crack of a ball bat or golf club and the smack of a hand
swatting a mosquito. Boy, we could do without that last one! Remember spiders eat between 400 and 800 million tons of bio-
mass and that includes flies and mosquitoes! Bless them and thank God for DEET! As usual we will be dark for July and August
and return to business in September. Please have an enjoyable and beautiful summer and oh by the way did | mention
Mosquitoes!! YUCK!!

Fraternally,
Max Feitz W.M.
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Message from the Worthy Matron
Greetings Sisters and Brothers!
I hope this finds you well and enjoying the summer weather.
Our Grand Officers will continue their journey this year by holding in their current stations. We will not have any inspections and
many of the “traditional” gatherings will be different this year. With the pressure off, so to speak, with no formal deputy visits or
inspections, | see this as a wonderful opportunity for us to focus on our true purpose of service and social enjoyment.
We will not meet this month as our business is very light and we can better assure the health of our membership by continuing
our social distancing. Our plan is to meet in August so that we can determine the leadership for our Chapter for the ensuing year.

The meeting will be casual and relaxed. | pray things will begin to get back to our normal routine for the Fall.

Stay well and be blessed!

Barb

Dates to Remember:
Tue Jul-7 There will be no Stated Meeting for July
Tue Aug-4 August Stated Meeting - Casual
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